
Special Education Paraeducators 
Personal Care Assistant (PCA) Certification 

 
 
To:  All New Special Education Paraeducators 
 
From:  Andrea Schuldt, Employee Services 

763.506.1098  
 
 
The Anoka Hennepin School District requires that all new Special Education 
Paraeducators complete the Personal Care Assistant (PCA) certification test.  As a 
District we want to ensure that you are satisfactorily trained to perform your job while 
working with and supporting students.  We are committed to your professional 
development and success. 
 
The PCA certificate is obtained by passing an online 25-point multiple choice test 
through the Minnesota Department of Human Services. The test takes approximately 10-
15 minutes to complete. To obtain certification, a para needs only to pass the test once, 
there is no need to retake the test on an annual basis. The test can be taken as many 
times as needed to pass.  There is no cost to take the test. 
 
If you already have a PCA certificate, you will need to submit your PCA certificate to me.  
See “Proof of Certification” below. 
 
Certification Testing 
Please work with your building Principal or Principal’s Secretary for direction on 
completing this required training at your building or take the certification test on your 
home computer.  See attached directions to access the test. 
 
Proof of Certification 
Provide an electronic copy of your PCA certification to: 
Andrea Schuldt at Andrea.Schuldt@ahschools.us 
 
or send a hard copy through inter-school mail to: 
Andrea Schuldt 
Employee Services 
Educational Service Center 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:Andrea.Schuldt@ahschools.us


How to access the test 
 
1)  Register on the Minnesota Department of Human Services (DHS) Individual 
Personal Care Assistant (PCA) training website to take the PCA Test.  Enter the 
address below in your Firefox or Internet Explorer browser window. 
 
http://registrations.dhs.state.mn.us/videoConf/Default.aspx?BusinessUnitID=16 
 
2)  Follow the instructions for registering. Use your legal name (no nicknames or 
abbreviations).  Use your Anoka Hennepin e-mail address.  
 

 
 
3)  Check the e-mail account you entered on the form. An email from DHS will 
contain a CONFIRMATION NUMBER and a link to directly access the 25 point test. 
You must correctly answer 20 out of 25 to pass. This test can be taken as many times 
as needed in order to pass. 
 

 
  

http://registrations.dhs.state.mn.us/videoConf/Default.aspx?BusinessUnitID=16


Testing Tip 
One test question may refer to an Ombudsman.  This is a government official, who 
investigates, reports on and helps settle complaints.  
 
4)  Once you have completed the test, you will see a copy of your certificate of 
completion.  Please print a copy of the DHS PCA Certificate for your records. 
You will also receive an email from DHS with directions on how to access the 
certificate.  Save this email for your records.  Below is an example of the email. 
 
Congratulations, you have passed the PCA Certification Test! You may view your certificate at any time here: 
View Certificate  
 
http://registrations.dhs.state.mn.us/pcaexam/CertificatePDF. 
Your certificate number is: PCA19156785678705 

 
5)  Required Proof of Certification:  FORWARD the DHS email to 
Andrea.Schuldt@ahschools.us.  Include your employee number and legal name 
in the subject line of the email for correct identification.   
 
 
 
 
 
TROUBLESHOOTING (from DHS website) 
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